Pine Grove Area School District

Committee of the Whole Meeting
Tuesday, February 14, 2023
5:30 PM

Middle School Library

Mr. Dave Lukasewicz Mr. Heath W. Renninger
Board President Superintendent

1. Call to Order - Meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm by Board President Dave
Lukasewicz.

In Attendance: Dave Lukasewicz, Genavieve Moyer, Amanda Daubert, Randy Stump,
J.T. Herber, Lauren Potter (6:25 pm), Heath Renninger, Mike Janicelli, Melissa Mekosh,
Rich Dunkelberger, Vince Hoover, Jodie Dermo, Sandy Burns, Bernie Kelly, Todd
Lengle, Joanne Brindle.

2. High School Course of Study Guide - Mike Janicelli - Mike reviewed the Course of
Study Guide with proposed changes in red.

3. District Test Scores- Vince Hoover - Vince shared the current PSSA Scores and
Keystone Scores. Discussion was held on how COVID has had an impact on the
students.

4. Review of Thursday, February 16, 2023 Board Meeting Agenda - Vince explained
how Zello is being approved which will replace Naviance which we currently use in
Guidance. Discussion was held on Drivers Ed Course, Rich Dunkelberger will look into
what some other schools are doing. Vince explained that the CPR-AED Course is now
a recognized credential. Ed Ebling will be at the meeting in March to go over the
audit. Jodie will be working on the budget for a possible meeting in March. Generous
check was given to the school district from the foundation with more to come.
Esports is up and running with a few lags in speed which we are working on.

5. Adjournment into Executive Session - meeting adjourned into an executive session
at 6:50 PM.

Jédanne Brindle
oard Secretary



